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TO ALL THOSE ATTENDING
THE SPIRITUAL MARCH AND GATHERING
NORFOLK C1viC PLAZA
JUNE 4, 2022
Greetings!

As Mayor of the City of Norfolk, it gives me great pleasure to extend a warm welcome
to all the pastors and attendees from around the Hampton Roads region that have come
together to unite in prayer and celebration of Jesus’ teachings of values, love and forgiveness.

Our own Bishop Cleveland Brown and all the pastors gathered here today provide
inspirational ministering and spiritual strength to their congregations. Each of you has
provided opportunities for fellowship, growth, health, wellness, and community
participation to the residents of this region. [ commend you on your devotion as you come
together today to celebrate. Because of you, the faith community of Hampton Roads
continues to be vibrant and strong.

May the spirit that has sustained, strengthened, and inspired you continue
undiminished, providing a well of comfort and strength as you face the challenges of today
and the future.

Sincerely,

. T

Kenneth Cooper(Alexander, Ph.D.
Mayor
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